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Hi Jacqueline,

I hope all is well with you and that you are enjoying the 4th of July week.

I received an email about a fee increase recently and was surprised to receive the email as I don’t
recall us talking about fee increases in the meetings I’ve been to. Of note the renewal fee is going up
150% from 75 — 200. Can you give me information about the reason the fees are proposed to
increase by this much? Thanks for your help. I’m trying to understand the proposed increase. Thank
you.

Laura
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